

TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN Monday, May 15 2023 3:00 P.M. REMOTE via Teams

In attendance: L. Annino, Jr., J. Young

DEEP: C. Fusaro, M. Lewis, R. Frigon

The selectmen reviewed a draft letter from DEEP regarding the Drinking Water Supply Treatment Sampling Results and Transition of Monitoring and Maintenance of the Treatment System to the Town of Killingworth. There was discussion.

The letter will be sent to identified Killingworth residents later in the week.

The meeting adjourned at 3:55 p.m.

Submitted by Elizabeth Disbrow on 5/16/23